
E 98th St and Hegeman Ave 
Pedestrian Access Improvements 

Background 

• Request from Community Board 16 and NYPD to 

improve pedestrian access at the intersection of E 98th St 

and Hegeman Ave 

• E 98th St and Hegeman Ave is in a Vision Zero Priority 

Area 
 

Location 

• Adjacent to entrance to Brookdale Hospital 

• B8, B15 and B35 buses run along E 98th St and 

Hegeman Ave 

• No crossings for pedestrians between bus stops and 

hospital 

Improvements 

• Add stop control, including signs, bar and 

message 

• Mark high-visibility crosswalks 

• Upgrade pedestrian ramps to ADA standards 

 

Benefits 

• Expands the pedestrian network 

• Improves pedestrian access to and from 

Brookdale Hospital 

Before: E 98th St and Hegeman Ave 


